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12th March 2020 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Online learning 
 
On the back of this letter are the login details for your children to get into Purple Mash online 
learning.  They can access this website at any time, and there are lots of exciting learning 
opportunities to support their learning at home. 
 
It is possible that schools in England might be closed at some point, due to the coronavirus.  That 
hasn’t happened yet, and I will let you know immediately IF Mellers has to close at any point.  If 
it does happen, Purple Mash will be the place where teachers will put the online learning for your 
children.   
 
There is also a link for parents to set up your own login to Purple Mash so that you can keep an 
eye on what your children are learning.  
 
We will also be sending out some information about Tik Tok, a social media platform that many 
of our children use.  This is NOT a good thing for your children to use, it is dangerous and other 
users can encourage your children to do things that make them unsafe.  Please DO NOT allow 
your children to use Tik Tok.  More information about this will follow. 
 
In the meantime, Mellers remains open until Public Health England advises us not to stay open.  
If we do have to close for a time, the children will be set work through Purple Mash. 
 
Please come to see your child’s teacher, someone in the office or Miss Kervick our computing 
leader, for more information.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Amanda Dawson 
Headteacher 

 
 

 

 
"This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 

people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment." 
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